
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The State Food and Veterinary Service of the Republic of Lithuania 
presents only one comment to the Draft report of FVO Audit to Lithuania – 
BIP at Kybartai road – 04-05/04/2013 No. DG(SANCO)2013-6962: 
 
Words “Border Control Department” should be replaced with “Border Food and 
Veterinary Control Department” in Draft report paragraph 1 “Introduction”. 
 
Please find attached the Action plan for the single given Recommendation. 
 
We are looking forward to receiving your comments. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Rima Živatkauskaitė 
Deputy Head 
International Affairs Department 
State Food and Veterinary Service 
Siesikų Str. 19, Vilnius, Lithuania, LT-07170 
Tel. +370 5 249 16 22 
E-mail: rzivatkauskaite@vet.lt 
www.vmvt.lt 
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